

Họ và tên:	PHIẾU ÔN TẬP CUỐI KỲ 2 – PHIẾU 1 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH – KHỐI: 5 Thời gian làm bài: 40 phút
Ngày sinh: Lớp:	

Điểm Bảng số: _____ / 40 Bảng chữ:	* Số câu sai cần chữa lại:
--	----------------------------------

I. Listening

1. Listen and write the words. There is one example.

(____/5 points)

Listen to This!

Do you ever wonder why your parents tell you to turn the volume down when you're (0) **listening** to loud music? It's important to listen to music and other sounds at the right volume because if you don't, it can hurt your ears!

Sound travels in waves. These waves can move (1) or slowly, depending on their frequency. The type of sound that these waves make when they move is called pitch.

If a sound wave moves slowly, the pitch is low, like the sound of a bass (2)

If a sound wave moves quickly, the pitch is high, like the sound of a (3) or violin.

Sometimes, a sound has a frequency that is too high or too low for people to hear.

We measure frequency in hertz. The range that humans can hear is 20-20,000 hertz (Hz).

(4) can hear sounds from 75 to 200,000 Hz! Dolphins can hear things we can't.

We measure the volume of a sound in decibels (dB). The sound of people whispering is about 30 dB, and the sound of a jet engine is about 140 dB! The max output of most phones and digital music players is (5) 70 and 90 dB, which is really loud! Try to keep the volume at 50 dB instead. Your ears will thank you!

II. Phonetics

2. Which word has the different sound? CIRCLE the correct answer.

There is one example.

(____/5 points)

0. A. waited

B. needed

☒ C. stopped

D. painted

6. A. spoon

B. flood

C. food

D. soon

7. A. honest

B. heavy

C. household

D. harmful

8. A. therefore

B. thought

C. although

D. they

9. A. poisonous B. cost C. spots D. stripe
 10. A. afternoon B. door C. classroom D. school

III. Vocabulary and grammar

3. CIRCLE the best answer. There is one example. (____/15 points)

0. Is it _____ rain tomorrow?

- A. definitely B. will C. going to D. will be

11. When a tornado comes, we should find a safe _____ on the ground or even underground.

- A. shelter B. supply C. weather D. cloth

12. Some animals can change how they look to _____ from hungry predators.

- A. eat B. hide C. play D. attack

13. Thousands of _____ are waiting for her performance.

- A. audiences B. watcher C. concerts D. songs

14. _____ is one example of wind instruments.

- A. Flute B. Drum C. Guitar D. Piano

15. _____ means "to share or exchange information, news, ideas, feelings, etc."

- A. Orbit B. Communicate C. Describe D. Search

16. Which has enough power to reach space?

- A. a rocket B. an astronaut C. a plane D. an extraterrestrial

17. The old man hasn't played Roblox _____.

- A. ever B. since C. yet D. for

18. She can play the piano _____ her sister can.

- A. as good as B. as well as C. as better as D. well than

19. Tigers are dangerous, _____?

- A. are it B. aren't they C. isn't they D. are they

20. This exercise is too difficult because _____ can do it.

- A. anyone B. everyone C. someone D. no one

21. They haven't met each other _____ 2005.

- A. already B. yet C. since D. for

22. Is there life on other planets? _____ knows!

- A. Everyone B. No one C. Someone D. Anyone

23. A: "Could you get to the cinema before 9 o'clock?"

B: "..... I'm still at the concert then."

- A. I think so B. Yes, I could.
 C. I'm afraid not D. I'm afraid so

24. A: "I think I have lost my new novel." - B: "....."

A. I don't think so.

B. Oh, you are lucky.

C. No problem.

D. I'm sorry to hear that.

25. A: "Sam, I have good news for you."

- B: "....."

A. Congratulations

B. Good idea

C. Best wishes

D. I can't wait to hear.

IV. Reading

4. Read. CIRCLE the correct answer.

(___/5 points)

Hurricanes form over water. They (26) _____ when warm water, air currents, and strong winds come together to create thunderstorms and clouds. If there is (27) _____ warm water to make the storm bigger, a tropical storm forms. If the wind speed is greater than 119 kilometers per hour, the tropical storm is called a hurricane. Hurricane wind (28) _____ can be 250 kilometers per hour or more! These strong winds can also create high waves. It can also rain a lot (29) _____ a hurricane. Sometimes hurricanes cause so much rain that a flood also happens. Hurricanes have names! The names help people remember information about a hurricane if there is more (30) _____ one hurricane at a time. Some of the names used for hurricanes include Noel, Paloma, and Erika. Would you like to have a hurricane named after you?

0. ☒ A. more

B. many

C. to

D. too

26. A. start

B. parts

C. stop

D. invent

27. A. turn

B. enough

C. too

D. move

28. A. balance

B. fast

C. push

D. speed

29. A. to

B. of

C. during

D. follow

30. A. slow

B. bigger

C. much

D. than

5. Read. CIRCLE the correct answer.

(___/5 points)

Rocks From Space

Some rocks are not from Earth at all, but from way out in space. Large space rocks that orbit around the Sun are called asteroids. Smaller rocks that orbit around the Sun are called meteoroids. If an asteroid or meteoroid travels through the Earth's atmosphere and lands on Earth's surface it is called a meteorite. When they land, they can create large hollow areas in the ground called craters. Meteorites land on Earth all the time. Did you know around 500 meteorites bigger than footballs hit Earth each year? The good thing is most of them fall into the ocean. Smaller ones the size of pebbles tend to fall on land. Minerals are **natural occurring solids** (that means people did not make them). They are also inorganic, which

means they do not come from plants or animals. Minerals can be found cemented together inside rocks. The internal structure of a mineral follows a well-organized pattern. Common examples of minerals are quartz and diamond, they have very perfect patterns.

31. What are asteroids?

- A. Dust and small rocks that orbit the Earth.
- B. Large space rocks that orbit around the Sun.
- C. Some rocks from Earth.
- D. Large rocks from way out in space.

32. If meteoroids reach the Earth's surface, what are they called?

- A. a meteorite
- B. an asteroid
- C. minerals
- D. craters

33. How often do Meteorites hit the Earth?

- A. once a day
- B. during the days
- C. all the time
- D. during the nights

34. What does the internal structure of a mineral look like?

- A. unorganized pattern
- B. beautiful pattern
- C. dark pattern
- D. multi piece pattern

35. What are the examples of minerals?

- A. plants and animals
- B. small rocks
- C. rocks with ugly patterns
- D. quartz and diamond

V. Writing

6. WRITE a sentence from the given words. There is one example.

(____/5 points)

0. My / little / brother / loves / play / toys.

My little brother loves to play with his toys.

36. The/ astronaut/ may/ have/ be/ space/ many months./

_____.

37. I/ have/ know/ best friend/ we/ at/ primary school./

_____.

38. My sister/ study/ English/ 5 years./

_____.

39. He/ can/ perform/ good/ as/ other/ musicians/ if/ practices./

_____.

40. If/ electricity/ go/ we/ use/ flashlight./

_____.

The End